
 

16 October 2018 
 
Mr. Sivasubramanian Muthusamy 
Proprietor, Nameshop 
 
RE: Nameshop’s New gTLD Application 
 
Dear Mr. Sivasubramanian Muthusamy, 
 
Thank you for your communication of 12 October 2018 regarding Nameshop’s New gTLD 
application. Per your request, your letter has been published on the ICANN Correspondence 
Page here: https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/muthusamy-to-willett-
12oct18-en.pdf.  
 
I note your comments as they relate to your New gTLD application as well as your request for a 
face-to-face meeting at ICANN63 in Barcelona, Spain. I am happy to meet with you in 
Barcelona to discuss your application and previous communications. My team will be reaching 
out to you shortly to arrange a time to meet. 
 
Thank you for your continued participation in ICANN’s multistakeholder process and see you 
soon at ICANN63.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Christine A. Willett 
Vice President, gTLD Operations 
ICANN 
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